Approved


On Fri, 20 Aug 2021 at 4:50 PM, kaleem sherazi <kaleem.sherazi110@gmail.com> wrote:
Respected Ma'am!

            With due reverence, it is humbly informed that I have to visit my hometown , to attend ceremony in connection of Moharram-ul- Haram.

            Therefore , it is requested to allow me two days leave ( i.e 24th & 25th of August, 2021) with permission to leave the station.

            Thanking in advance for your kind consideration.


Your Sincerely,


Syed Kaleem Hassnain
UCPO
Phulgran


